
The School District of Niagara is an equal opportunity employer. 

School District of Niagara – Vacancy Notice 
 

Special Education Paraprofessional –  
Part Time 
 

Deadline: Until Position is Filled 
 

The School District of Niagara is seeking a qualified applicant 
interested in becoming part of our team as a Special 
Education Paraprofessional for the 2024 – 2025 school year.  
 
The applicant must be eligible to qualify for the Department of 
Public Instruction Special Education Program Aide License. 
Preference will be given to those with previous special 
education experience. 

 
Applicants must submit cover letter, resume, and references to Nathaniel Burklund, 
Superintendent, 700 Jefferson Ave, Niagara, WI 54151. 
 
 


